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Water Main Repaired: Make Sure you Flush your System

     Press release date:  2013-11-05
  

The water main that broke on Monday November 4 has been repaired and crews began flushing sediment out of
the system Tuesday morning. Public works anticipates flushing should be complete by the end of Thursday. During
the flushing process residents may experience milky or cloudy water. Flush your service by running faucets until
the water clears up. If it does not clear up, call 235-3174 to report to public works.
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